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2nd Newsletter- (GEM) inter-Generational European Memories 

The second meeting of GEM partners took place on 25 February 2013 in Seville. 

The delegates from the following countries participated in the meeting: Spain, Poland, 

Austria, Turkey and France. During the meeting each partner presented its own ways and 

ideas on how to implement the biographical method in their organization. During the session, 

we discussed and agreed upon such topics as the start of the workshop, the theme  of the 

workshop, what kind of workshop sessions should be  included, science book, date and 

programme of the next meeting. 
  

The following tasks have been established by the  partners: 

 12-13.09.2013 – next meeting in Nazilli  

 01.03.2013 – questionnaire on website, evaluation (all partners) 

 07.03.2013 –  evaluation of second partner meeting, evaluation  and report (Spain) 

 23.03.2013 – second Newsletter: dissemination (Poland) 

 31.03.2013 – translation of flyer text (all partners) 

 01.04.2013 – start of biographical workshop with seniors (all partners) 

 13. 07. 2013 – finish workshop and put biographies of seniors on internet (all 

partners) 

 31.03. 2013 – change of the project timeline (Poland) 

to summarise our meeting, each aspect of the planned programme has been implemented. 

By the time of the next meeting, each partner  will put biographies of seniors on the 

internet. Furthermore, willing partners should write an article about how our biographic 

methods and our project could be implemented in the book. The timeline of project will 

be changed – the workshop should be conducted earlier because we need more time to 

prepare  the science book. 

 


